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MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
INFORMATION PROCESSING SERVICES g

CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 02139

29th June, 1972

To: Prof. Saltzer l/
Prof. Corbato
Prof. Fredkin
Mr. Daley
Mr. Burner

I am enclosing for your information the current draft of a
proposed agreement between M.I.T. and Honeywell specifying
each Institution's rights to the software contained in the Multics
system.

Please let me know if you have any suggested revisions to
this draft.

Sincerely;,

A
Robert H., Scott
Director
RHS:js
Enclosure



